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This is the most insane bill. It’s not humane to enable people to live on the street. 

And it’s dangerous to people who need to live around these tents. It’s unsanitary for 

all involved. And when rent cities appear along freeways it’s dangerous for the 

inhabitants and the drivers. We need to push these unfortunate souls into shelter, not 

make these shanty towns permanent features. It’s becoming a downward cycle. More 

people in tents kills businesses, and property values. Which kills tax revenue and 

pushes people out of the state. Which means less resources. Which means more 

homeless, which means more tents… etc, don’t do this! The silent majority of tax 

payers hate this. 


